
The Barnacle Buoys visit Year 4 
 

On Wednesday 08 December, we finally had our visit from the  
Barnacle Buoys! We had such a fantastic morning listening to their  
tales about Tudor Sailors, learning about the history of sailors and 

had a wonderful time singing some Sea Shanties!  Please see the blog 
for more details. 

Thank you again for your generous donations to the RNLI, altogether 
we raised £75.00 which is fantastic! They were very thankful for the 

contribution and said what a wonderful time they had, with such 
knowledgeable pupils! 

Thanks again, 
Year 4 Team 

 
Indy & Louis wrote… 

The Barnacle Buoys were excellent and when they sang together, 
they sounded like lots on drunken sailors! 

We were so excited, as one of the songs they sang, was a favourite of 
ours, The Wellerman Shanty! 

We learnt lots of interesting facts about The Matthew.  You had to be 
very careful on-board, as you might let lots of splinters! 

 
Many thanks to the Barnacle Buoys and to Mrs Jones for organising 

their visit. 
Yo, ho ho! 

 


